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Press Release 

 
Update on coach parking discussions following the April Parish Council Meeting 

 
At last night’s Bourton-on-the-Water Parish Council meeting it was agreed to continue to engage with 

Cotswold District Council to discuss the use of the Rissington Road car park for coaches.  A meeting 

has already been arranged next week for Gloucestershire County Council Highways, County, District 

and Parish Councillors, the police and Pulhams Coaches to look at other potential solutions for coach 

parking, pick-up and drop off in the village.   

It was also agreed to engage with Gloucestershire County Council Highways to take forward the Parish 

Council’s request to implement an Experimental Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) to better manage traffic 

and coach movements within the village.  The Parish Council would like to stress that it does not have 

the authority to implement any TROs but can only make recommendations to the County Council to 

do so. 

Any further information can be obtained by contacting the Clerk to the Council on 
clerk@bourtononthewater-pc.gov.uk or 01451 820712. 
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